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November 9, 2009 .

Archbishop EDWARD JOSEPH ADAMS
Apostolic Nuncio to the Philippines
Apostolic Nunciature

Manila, Philippines

Your Excellency,

Greetings in the peace of Jesus!

This is to acknowledge the receipt of the check amounting to SEVEN HUNDRED NINE THOUSAND FIVE
HUNDRED PESOS ONLY (PhP 709,500.00) as refief to our people affected by the typhoon “Pepeng” here

in our diocese.

We will submit to Your Excellency’s office a report as to how the funds were used and allocated as soon
as the funds are disbursed. We will aiso report any excess or sharing to another diocese that we make

should the amount exceeds our refief needs.

Again, thank you Your Excellency and to the Pontifical Council “Cor Unum” for your kind solidarity.

Yours in Christ,

Most Rev. Marla/M. Peralta, D.D.

Bishop of Alaminos



